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200 Club of Monmouth County to Host ‘Meet the Chiefs Social’
Police Chiefs Throughout Monmouth County to 

Attend Event Open to the Public

Colts Neck, New Jersey, October 23, 2018 – “Join us as we bring law enforcement leaders and the community together for our ‘Meet the Chiefs Social’.  Our members look forward to the opportunity to build stronger relationships with the citizens and businesses they serve,” said 200 Club of Monmouth County President Kim Guadagno. 

The event is set for Friday, October 26, 2018, at Huddy’s Inn at 206 County Road 537 in Colts Neck, beginning at 6pm. Tickets for food and open bar are $60 and available for purchase on our website at www.monmouth200club.com. 

Top law enforcement officials from throughout Monmouth County will attend the “Meet the Chiefs Social” in an effort to increase positive interactions with the community in a social setting. Monmouth County residents, business owners, and employees are encouraged to ask questions, voice concerns, and enjoy the company of our police chiefs who are committed to providing them a safe environment.
Guadagno continued, “It’s a chance for our law enforcement leaders to be visible and accessible. Both our police chiefs and our citizens always appreciate these social gatherings to help to improve trust and build bridges – so we encourage residents, business owners, and people who work in Monmouth County to attend.” 
“The 200 Club of Monmouth County has done such a wonderful job in not only supporting the law enforcement community but also bringing it and local communities together. The ‘Meet the Chiefs’ events---held periodically throughout the year--- provide opportunities for police and citizens to interact and really get an understanding of what we do every day,” said Rumson Police Chief Scott Paterson, the President of The Monmouth County Police Chiefs Association.

The 200 Club of Monmouth County was founded by Bill Wingard and other Monmouth County philanthropists in 1987 when each pledged an annual donation of $200. The 200 Club is dedicated to providing financial assistance to the families of our public safety and rescue personnel who have been killed in the line of duty. This includes, but is not limited to, police officers, firefighters, and first aid and EMT technicians of Monmouth County, New Jersey.
Community support allows the 200 Club of Monmouth County to continue the mission of supporting our public safety personnel and their families in times of in the line of duty injury or loss. The organization is governed by officers who serve a two-year term and a Board of Trustees. It is a 501(c)3 charitable organization with about 1000 members. To find out more, become a member, or make a donation, please visit our website at www.monmouth200 club.com and follow us on Facebook.
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